

St. Charles P.

Office Of The Parish President

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057

(985) 783-5000• FAX: (985) 308-1933

PARISH COUNCIL Website: www.stcharlesparish-la.gov • lcochran@stcharlespov

LARRY COCHRAN PARISH PRESIDENT

May 22, 2017

Mrs. Melinda Bernard President, St. Charles Parish School Board 13855 River Road Luling, LA 70070

Re: Renewal of Lease for the Storage Space at Eual Landry for Dept. of Parks and Recreation

Dear Mrs. Bernard,

In accordance with the Lease Agreement adopted by ordinance No. 16-9-4 on September 6, 2016, please accept this letter as our intent to exercise our option to renew said Lease Agreement for an additional three (3) years. Commencing on the 1st day of July, 2017 and terminating at midnight on the 30th day of June, 2020. If this meets with your approval, please indicate so by signing below and returning two originals for our files.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you and the members of the St. Charles Parish School Board.

Bernard Date: 6/29/17

Sincerely

Larry Cochran, Parish President

Melinda Bernard

President

St. Charles Parish School Board

Cc: Duane Foret **Grant Dussom**